
Phone Message: 

Dear valued customers 

Thank you for contacting Illinois License Services, 

To assist in the preventing the spread of the coronavirus epidemic,  

Our office will be closed the afternoon of Saturday the 21st of March, 2020 to the 7th, of April, 

2020 otherwise, as directed by officials. 

We will be remotely corresponding to your emails, and providing limited assistance as we can. 

We pray for your safety, the safety of our employees and the others, 

Please visit our website at www.illinoislicenseservices.com for additional information and 

updates. 

 

  

COVID-19 updates 

Dear Valued Customers 

For your safety, the safety of our employees and ours, and 

As we all heard, government ordered everyone to stay home unless for necessities,  

Our office will take the following measures to help prevent the spread of the CORONAVIRUS  

(Our office) 

• will be closed the afternoon of Saturday the 21st. of March 2020 to the 6th of April, 2020 

otherwise as permitted by officials.  

• We will remotely monitor our emails and try to answer and assist everyone to the best of 

our ability 

• Our website will be updated to the best of our ability to update you with new available 

information 

• Our General email for information and inquiries: info@ils.one 

• Moe’s Email:    Modeh@illinoislicenseservices.com 

• Emad’s Email:  eodeh@illinoislicenseservices.com 

 

 

(License Plate Renewals) 

• The Secretary of State office has been completely shut-down till the 6th of April, 2020 or 

till further notice 

 

http://www.illinoislicenseservices.com/
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• 30-day Extension starting from April 1st, 2020 has been given to all renewable 

apportionment License Plates applicants, (IRP License) with valid 2020 IRP Cab Cards.  

 

• Valid permit which expires or expired during shut-down period will also be extended. 

 

• New Applicant are not to operate without license plates and valid Cab cards.  

• Law enforcements will be looking for fraudulent permits and/or Cab Cards.   

 

 

(IRS, United State Treasury) 

•  A 90-day extension to pay was given by IRS office to individual tax balance due (till 

July 15th, 2020) without penalties and interest. 

 

• As of Now, we have no information from the IRS office regarding different and new 

filing dates due to the coronavirus epidemic. 

 

• We will file for an extension to file personal tax, to all of our clients whom we filed their 

personal tax returns last year. And any new request we receive in a timely manner. 
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